DMC/DC/F.14/Comp.3641/2/2022/

                                                    27th October, 2022

Principal Secretary (Health)

Dept. of Health & Family Welfare

Govt. of NCT of Delhi 

9th Level, A-Wingh, Players Building

Delhi Secretariat

I.P. Estate

New Delhi – 110002


The Delhi Medical Council examined an anonymous email dated 11.07.2022, forwarded by the Dy. Commissioner of Police, West District, New Delhi against Col. Dr. H.C. Sharma MS Super Specialist Hospital, Delhi. 

On perusal of the complaint, the Executive Committee observed that the subject matter of anonymous complaint (email) does not fall within the purview of the Delhi Medical Council, in view of the same, complaint (email) be forwarded to the Health and family Welfare Department, Govt. of NCT. of Delhi for appropriate action, under intimation to the  Police. A copy of complaint and other documents  enclosed herewith, with a request for necessary action.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

Copy To: -i) ACP/PG, For Dy. Commissioner of Police, West District, Police Office Complex, C-Block, Janakpuri, New Delhi-110058. (w.r.t. No. 8633/Compt.(W)/DA-VIII(ord), New Delhi, dated 16.08.2022)-for information. 

